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Docket No. 50-239

George F. Lear, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch #3, RL

THREE MILE ISLAND, UNIT 1: ADMINISTRATIVE SECTION OF TECHNICAL SpECIFICATICh5

In response to your infomal request we have reviewed the proposed

update of the review and addit section (Section 6.5) of the subject

Technical Specifications dated December 23, 1974. We find that this

section is unnecessarily cumbersome and does not, in several aspects,

satisfactorily confom to Section 6.5 of the Standard Technical Specifica-

tions or Section 4 of ANSI N18.7. We recomend that a meeting be held

with the applicant to discuss this section of his Technical Specifications.
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Richard H. Vollmer, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Reacter Licensing
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